lEy BECKER

STRUCTURAL ENGINEERS

December 3, 2013

Mr, Cuyler Feagles, AIA
Assistant Facilities Manager
Portland International Jetport
Portland, Maine

RE: Project Closeout Document- Parking Operations Building Extension
Portland International Jetport

Mr. Feagles,

Per your request, this letter is in efforts to document our on-site observations and review of
materials testing performed during the construction of the Parking Operations Building Extension
at the Portland International Jetport. '

Our office visited the site periodically to observe the construction progress and to review for
general conformance with the Construction Documents and design intent. At each visit, we found
the construction to be in general conformance with the documents. Any items not in
conformance were discussed and resolved, and we are not aware of any outstanding structural
issues. In addition, we reviewed material test results that were supplied to us and also found
materials to be in conformance with the documents,

Based on our observations and review, we take no exception fo the structural work completed for
this project.

Sincerely, > '.'."._
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